
 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

LEGISLATIVE MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Terese Jones, City Clerk

THRU: N/A

DATE: August 13, 2024

RE: Consideration of rescheduling the special Council meeting related to Land 
Development Code updates from August 22, 2024, to August 29, 2024. 
(AGENDA REVISION)

SUMMARY:
At its meeting held on August 8, 2024, City Council continued two (2) public hearing items related to 
the Land Development Code.  The requests were continued to Thursday, August 22nd, and were to 
be held in conjunction with the Economic Development Workshop.  The Office of the City Attorney 
has advised of a conflict with August 22nd and has requested that the Land Development Code 
requests be continued to a special Council meeting on Thursday, August 29th, at 6:00 P.M.

The Economic Development Workshop will remain as scheduled for August 22nd, at 6:00 P.M.

REQUESTING DEPARTMENTS:
Legislative

FISCAL IMPACT:
None.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Motion to reschedule the Land Development Code public hearing items to Thursday, August 29th, at 
6:00 P.M.

ATTACHMENTS:


